
 
                                                                                                                                         September 8, 2020 

 
 
PASHA HAWAII SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
Delayed Arrival of Enterprise EN631W 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Please be advised that the Enterprise EN631W was delayed departing Long Beach due to operational 
issues on Friday night. Currently the vessel is posting a Thursday, September 10th early AM arrival into 
Honolulu. 
 
To serve our customer needs, the Honolulu gate will have the following hours: 

 Thursday 9/10  0600-1645  

 Friday 9/11  0600-1445 (closed 1045-1200) 

 Saturday 9/12  0700-1145 (closed 0930-1000) 
 
 

Neighbor Island connections will be affected and we are working to mitigate these delays. 
 

 Kawaihae: we will work to connect as many containers as possible to the Thursday 9/10 
barge with arrival on Friday 9/11. All others will sail on the Monday 9/14 with arrival on 
Tuesday 9/15.  
 

 Kahului: we will work to connect as many containers as possible to the Thursday 9/10 
barge with arrival on Friday 9/11. All others will sail on the Monday 9/14 with arrival on 
Tuesday 9/15. 

 

 Nawiliwili: we will work to connect as many containers as possible to the Thursday 9/10 
barge with arrival on Friday 9/11. All others will sail on the Monday 9/14 with arrival on 
Tuesday 9/15. 

 

 Hilo: no impact to the schedule. Cargo will sail on the Saturday 9/12 barge with arrival 
on Monday 9/14.  

 

 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your Pasha Hawaii Sales Representative or 

Customer Service at 877.322.9920.  
 

Thank you for choosing Pasha Hawaii.  
 


